
October 7, 2024

Update of Congestion Surcharge
Cancellation for U.S. East Coast Ports/ U.S. Gulf Coast Ports

Dear Valued Customers,

As an update to ONE’s previous advisory on September 27, ONE has canceled the
announced Congestion Surcharges (CGD & CON) to the U.S. East and U.S. Gulf coasts ports
originally effective from October 27.

1) CONGESTION SURCHARGE AT DESTINATION (CGD)

2) CONGESTION SURCHARGE (CON)

Sincerely,
Ocean Network Express (North America) Inc.

https://us.one-line.com/news/EastCoastOperationsUpdates-CongestionSurcharge-Update-9-27

